
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 6 October 2005 

4. RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATIONS 
 
 Tony Mander from the Golf Links Residents’ Association, was in attendance to outline the group’s 

activities and highlight particular issues of concern.  The Association identified concerns about ongoing 
maintenance at Pagoda Reserve and the safety risks of steel stakes left behind after the recent 
upgrade. 

 
 The Board decided to request the Community Board Principal Adviser to convey the concerns about 

the remaining steel stakes to the contractor responsible for the work on Pagoda Reserve. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


